FVWDB Executive Committee
APPROVED Meeting Minutes
February 24, 2011

11:30 a.m.
Members Present:  Mr. Thiel, Mr. Kleman, Ms. VanNess
Members Absent:  Mr. Martinez, Mr. Schultz, Mr. Grant
Others Present:  Ms. Welch, Mr. Turner 
Mr. Kleman called the meeting to order at 11:40 a.m.

Approval of November 15, 2010 Minutes and January 28th Minutes:  Approval of minutes was postponed until the next meeting due to lack of quorum. 
Review of Oshkosh Facility Location Discussion:  Ms. Welch reiterated the need for a new location for the Oshkosh Job Center location, and the handout which was distributed at the January meeting was discussed.  The locations being considered, based on committee feedback, are:  Bayshore building, Oshkosh Office Center/old post office, and a new location.
Adjournment:  The meeting was adjourned at 11:55 a.m. in order to visit the three potential locations being considered. 
Respectfully submitted,

Cheryl A. Welch
